
NOTICE	OF	MEETING	

	

	

	Public	notice	is	hereby	given	that	a	special	board	workshop	meeting	of	the	Board	of	Education	of	Lone	
Jack	C-6	School	District	of	Jackson	County,	Missouri,	will	be	held	in	the	High	School	Library,	313	S.	Bynum	
Road	in	Lone	Jack,	Missouri,	on	Thursday,	April	28th,	2016.	The	workshop	will	begin	at	6:00	p.m.	The	
following	agenda	item	will	be	covered.	

	

	•	2016-2017	Budget	Workshop	

	

	The	meeting	will	be	open	to	the	public.	
	DATED	this	27th	day	of	April,	2016	
	

	KAREN	FIENE		
Secretary	of	the	Board	of	Education	


